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Hello Everyone, 

 

 

 First of all, thank you all so very much for supporting Community Medical 
Care. 

   

 Our annual Carol Bailey Memorial Golf Tournament in April is one of our 
main fund raising events. We are all facing uncertainty because of unprecedented 
outbreak of corona virus.  

 

 We feel it is prudent that we post-pone it to protect everyone and slow down 
the spread. Tentatively it is rescheduled for Wednesday, June 24th, depending on the 
situation as the date gets closer.  

 

204 N. RACE STREET 

GLASGOW, KY 42141 

Phone (270) 659-0229 

Fax (270) 659-0230 

cmc@glasgow-ky.com 
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146 low-income, Barren County senior citizens and uninsured, working adults were 
helped with their medical needs in 2019. 

 

9 seniors received much needed hearing aids and 4 received dentures. 

 

All seniors in the CMC program had access to $200.00 each month for their 
medication co-payments.   

 

Thanks to all who gave and supported to make this assistance possible. We are count-
ing on your donation to make a difference for our seniors and uninsured, working 
adults again in 2020.  

 

CMC’s innovative partnerships with the healthcare community helps make your dona-
tions dollars go further for the benefit of our working, low-income adults and low-income sen-
iors.  

 

100% of your contribution stays in Barren County!   

 

CMC Communicator 
Helping low-income Barren County residents with their 

health care needs!  

C 
ommunity Medical Care, established in 2002, is a 501c(3) organization located in 
Glasgow, Ky. Our mission is to provide access to basic health care for low-income 
working adults and senior citizens unable to afford health services. CMC operates 
by way of grants, donations, and local fundraisers.  
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Dear friends, 

 Wish you all healthy new year. With your support, we have continued to make a difference for 

many, especially our children and seniors in our community. Thank you so much for the support. 

 Shanti Niketan hospice home is under construction and will be ready in fall. It will make a 

difference for our terminally ill patients and their family for years to come. We need your help and 

support.  

 Please  look after each other.  

Take care. 

Dr. Mody 

CMC Communicator 

Dr. Mody’s Corner 

Page 3 

 CMC volunteers gathered for the holidays with Dr. Mody’s Corner, including: Barren County 

Reads & Feeds, Habitat for Humanity, Shanti Niketan Hospice Home, Community Relief Fund & 

To the Brim Food Drive, Soup Kitchen, Children’s Day, & Community Medical Care volunteers & 

executive members. 

 

 Thanks to each of CMC’s Volunteers for helping us out at the CMC office every week and our 

board members for such wonderful leadership. Thankful for the hearts of our volunteers.  

 

If you would like to join us and volunteer in some way, please call 270-659-0229 or go to our web-

site www.communitymedicalcare.org  and fill out a volunteer application. We would love to hear 

from you. 
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CAROL BAILEY MEMORIAL COMMUNITY MEDICAL CARE 

17th ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

EVENT SPONSORS: 
 Dr. Mody’s Corner — Glasgow Prescription Center—Glass Construction  

Hatcher & Saddler Funeral Home — SpanTech— TJ Regional Health 

 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 22, 2020 at 8:30 AM 

FOX HOLLOW GOLF CLUB 

ENTRY FEE: $50 PER PERSON INCLUDES GREEN FEES, CART FEES, & LUNCH. 

BRING YOUR OWN TEAM OR SIGN UP INDIVIDUALLY & BE ASSIGNED. 

 

(A four person team scramble format will be used with handicaps being factored.) 

(Maximum factored handicap for men will be 18, for women the maximum will be 22.) 

 

ENTRIES MUST BE IN BY THURSDAY, APRIL 16TH BY 12:00 NOON. 

FIELD LIMITED TO 96 GOLFERS 
FREE REFRESHMENTS PLUS VALUABLE PRIZES!!!! 

1st PLACE TEAM - $1000 - $200 CASH PLUS $50 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

2nd PLACE TEAM -   $700 - $125 CASH PLUS $50 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

3rd PLACE TEAM -   $460 - $90 CASH PLUS $25 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

4th PLACE TEAM -   $300 - $75 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

5th PLACE TEAM -   $200 - $50 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

6th PLACE TEAM - 1 DOZEN GOLF BALLS PER TEAM MEMBER 

1ST PLACE LOW GROSS - $500 - $125 CASH PER TEAM MEMBER 

2NDPLACE LOW GROSS - $400- $75 CASH PLUS $25 PRO SHOP GIFT CERTIFICATE PER TEAM MEMBER 

LONGEST PUTT ON THE 18TH HOLE – one dozen golf balls per team member.  (Ball must lie on the 
green after second shot and be at least 10 feet from the hole to qualify.) 

                     Also, prizes for closest-to-the pin on all par 3’s. Ties will be determined by a chip-off. 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

Questions, please call: Jannell Pedigo @270-629-1004 , or Matt Shipley at Fox Hollow Golf Club @ 270-
678-7277.  Complete the form, detach, and remit with check payable to: 

 Community Medical Care, 204 N. Race St, Glasgow, KY  42141 

——————————————————————————————————————————–———- 

NAMES                               ADDRESSES                      ___________         HANDICAPS 

1. ________________________________________________________ 

2. ________________________________________________________ 

3. _________________________________________________________ 

4. _________________________________________________________ 
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 Community Medical Care and Barren County 

Middle School joined Jarrett’s Joy Cart for 17th year 

of handing out toys and seniors socks on December 171h at 

T. J. Samson & Glenview Health Care. 

  Jarrett’s Joy Cart was started in 1999 by a very 

sick 9 year old boy in Lexington by the name of Jarrett 

Mynear.  Jarrett was in the hospital and realized very sick 

people needed some "joy". The program offers moments of 

Joy to children in various types of crisis situations. 

  

 Pictured above:  BCMS stu-

dents with Youth Service Assistant Coordinator, Jean Ann Emerson 

and Dr. Mody.   

 Big thanks to Christian Family Radio coordinating  the 

“Socks for Seniors” again this year!  Over 350 pairs of socks were 

donated by the community at Ely Drug Store.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 Volunteers pictured sorting the socks are 

 Lynn Defilippo, Betty Miller & Debbie Syra.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

~Memorials ~  

Your loved ones memory lives on through gifts 

to CMC!  

 
Alleine Sharp 

Arthur D Cotton 

Carrie Walker Newberry 

Conne' Baker 

Doris Ann Richardson and her twin Joyce 

Dr. Ray Gibson 

Helen Jobe 

James Reed " Bubby" Wheat 

Jim Berry 

Louise Furlong Carter 

Marcia Beard 

Margaret York 

Margie Word 

Nelda Albany 

Peggy Marsh 

Sharon Meadows 

Wayne Garrett 

Wilma Lucille Cox Short 

Commemorative gift given in  

Honor of :  

Mary Elizabeth Berry 

Shirley Scott 

Glenda Campbell 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmyelitedetail.us%2Fimages%2Ffuneral-clipart-condolence%2Ffuneral-clipart-condolence-25.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmyelitedetail.us%2Fclipart%2Ffuneral-clipart-condolence_953855.html&docid=FQJeBst4_qV_2M
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Children’s Day Celebration 

 

2020 CAROL BAILEY MEMORIAL COMMUNITY MEDICAL CARE 
17th ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT Fox Hollow Golf Club  

Wednesday, April 22, 2020 

10th Annual Extreme Fitness 5K Walk/Run  

“Run for Health” 

To Benefit Community Medical Care 

 Saturday, September 19,  2020 ~ Barren River Plaza 

Community Medical Care and Barren County Middle School with 
Jarrett’s Joy Cart  will hand out toys and seniors socks on Tuesday,  

December 15th at T. J. Samson, Glenview Health Care and Diversicare.  

 

View past newsletters & subscribe to receive by email at : 

www.communitymedicalcare.org 

Sponsored By: 

 

CMC Appreciation Day/Business after Hours 

Thursday, September 10th, 5:00p.m. SCB Operational Center 

 

To the Brim Food Drive – September 2nd – September 5th  

UPCOMING DATES 

http://www.communitymedicalcare.org

